
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Wednesday, 14th July 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

In preparation for the academic year ahead, we would like to remind you all 

about our school uniform expectations. All children in years 1 – 6 must wear the 

full school uniform to school each day.  

 

You can read our school uniform policy by clicking this link. It gives full details of 

all the items you need to be aware of.  

 

In particular, please note the requirements for our PE kit. Your child will wear their 

kit to school on their PE day.  

 

Please also note that footwear is black shoes or trainers all year round. We do not 

allow boots, or any open shoes of any kind.  

 

Below are the details of where you can purchase items. We have made every 

effort to make sure items are affordable.  

 

Myclothing.com 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

http://southharringayschools.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Uniform-Policy.pdf
https://myclothing.com/south-harringay-school/6632.school


 

 

 

 


